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NO: PC-319 PRODUCT:  WE70 Wireless LAN 
DATE: December 2015 TYPE:  Discontinuation Notice 

WE70 Series Wireless Access Point and Client to be 
Discontinued in the USA  
 
Last order date:  May 1, 2016 
 
Reason for Discontinuation:  Due to changes in FCC 
regulations, it was decided to discontinue sales of the WE70 
series wireless products in the USA on May 31, 2016.   

This product will continue to be available in the rest of the world. 

Affected Parts 
Discontinued Product Recommended Replacement 
WE70-AP-US Contact Omron Technical 

Support Group (TSG)  
1-800-55-OMRON (6-6766) or 
ia.techsupport@omron.com.  

WE70-CL-US 
WE70-AT001 
WE70-AT001H 
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